Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF BOHOL
City of Tagbilaran

BOHOL

PROVINCIAL PROCUREMENT MANAGEMENT UNIT

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

October 20, 2022

TO: : THE DIFFERENT PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS/SUPPLIERS

SUBJECT : POSTPONEMENT OF BID OPENING CONFERENCE OF BIDS

SUBMITTED

As provided under Section 29 of RA 9184 and its RIRR, please be advised that
the opening for the bids submitted for the different project references which is
scheduled today, October 20, 2022, at 10:00 am will be rescheduled tomorrow,
October 21, 2022, at 10:00 am at PPMU Conference Room due to non-availability
of some BAC Members and BAC Secretariat Staff. To wit;

Item #. Description ID No. EPC
1 SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF PRDP-GEF-MPA-006 P 4,708,663.13
BOATS
2 FUEL DEPOSITS PRDP-GEF-MPA-008 P 190,633.21
3 PROCUREMENT OF MPA PRDP-GEF-MPA-009 and PRDP- | P 900,644.26
SUPPLIES AND MATERIALS GEF-MPA-0010

This Notice of Postponement shall be considered as an integral part of the
Bidding Documents of the different project references.

Commission on Audit
BOPE-MPC
Bohol Chamber of Commerce

BDMPC

Very truly yours,

Hedd, BAC Secretariat

B

CamScanner


https://digital-camscanner.onelink.me/P3GL/g26ffx3k

